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SUBJECT:
2nd Annual MIAMI HEAT CHALLENGE:

REDUCE YOUR SCHOOL'S ENERGY USE
The Miami Heat is challenging Broward County Public Schools to find innovative ways to reduce energy consumption at each school campus. What is the challenge? Reduce the energy usage (percentage decrease) at your school from November 15, 2014 through February 28, 2015 as compared to your school usage from the same period last year. There were 64 schools that participated in the inaugural “How Low Can You Go?” challenge last year, reducing energy use by 380,612 KWH and saving $34,255 for a one-month challenge period. The winners of last year’s challenge were Park Lakes Elementary (1st Place), Morrow Elementary (2nd Place) and Lanier-James Education Center (3rd Place). 

REGISTER HERE to be part of the challenge: http://goo.gl/forms/PxVsMO8HvH and encourage your school staff and students to TURN IT OFF and GO LOW!  Find tips for reducing energy use at http://www.browardschoolsconserve.com/.
PRIZES - The Miami Heat PRIZES that include:
· Miami Heat “How Low Can You Go?” Championship Banner and Plaque 

· Tickets and recognition of the winning school at a Miami Heat game

· Miami Heat pep rally at the winning school featuring mascot Burnie
Additionally, this initiative is a great way to earn points for your school’s Broward P3 Eco-Challenge application, open now for you to start uploading your portfolio: http://stem.browardschools.com/p3.
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Lisa Milenkovic, STEM Supervisor, STEM and Instructional Resources, at 754-321-2620.
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